
 GRANDPARENTS TO LUNCH  

DALLIMORE AND LADYWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOLS  

are working together with Big Kirk Hallam & emh homes to 

offer Grandparents a FREE LUNCH 
The children of DALLIMORE would like to invite 

GRANDPARENTS OF  

CHILDREN IN Years 1 & 2 

 to come into school, spend some time chatting with the 

children and have a FREE lunch  

On Friday 22nd June 2018 at 12.00pm 
 

all you need to do is complete the slip below, send it back with 

the children or drop it into the office by Friday 15th June 2018. 

 
Please note: dinners must be ordered by the 15.6.18, we cannot accept orders after 

this date. Thank you 

  

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING TOGETHER FOR OUR COMMUNITY 

Dallimore Primary & Nursery School 

Years 1 & 2 GRANDPARENTS TO LUNCH 

Friday 22nd June 2018 

 

I/We would like to order …….. lunches.  

 

Name: ________________________ Tel:__________________ 

 

Name of grandchild/ren ________________________________ 

 

tel:__________________
http://bigkirkhallam.wordpress.com/
http://www.emhhomes.org.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freeallimages.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/fish-clip-art-black-and-white-2.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.freeallimages.com/fish-clip-art-black-and-white/&h=304&w=304&tbnid=fVe0WKsUuXHaaM:&zoom=1&docid=ZJzNDwbjWJ727M&ei=gxs8VPGSJ67e7AaX6YDwCg&tbm=isch&ved=0CEAQMygGMAY&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=125&page=1&start=0&ndsp=18

